






 
We all rely on LG&E/KU but need to do what we can to meet our collective needs for reliable and
affordable power while not conscripting us all to another major investment in fossil fuel.  We need
to keep fossil fuels in the ground  -- and invest immediately in more life-sustaining technologies like
solar and wind power.  If you must approve LG&E/KU’s request, I urge you to only allow one natural
gas plant to be built, and to do everything you can to demand that LG&E/KU start actively supporting
conservation programs and renewable energy options.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important upcoming decision.
 
Monique Tilford
377 Winton Avenue
Louisville, KY  40206






